
 

 

THE NEED IS STILL GREAT 
 

Please support Homeless Veterans 
The Office of Veterans Affairs and Military Programs will not 

be doing the annual Care Package Drive this year due to 

concerns with collecting donations during the COVID 

Pandemic.  However, the need is still great.  There are still 

many Veterans who are homeless, or on the brink of 

homelessness, who can use our help.  We are asking members 

of the UConn Community to take a few moments to consider 

making a donation to one of the organizations we support 

each year through the Care Package Drive: Homes for the 

Brave and South Park Inn.  Thank you!! 

 

Where to Donate: 

South Park Inn - 
https://www.southpark

inn.org/donate 

Homes for the 

Brave - 
https://www.homesfort

hebrave.org/support-

us/donate-hftb/ 

Why??? 
 They’re local 

(Bridgeport & 

Hartford) 

 Provide housing & 

support 

 They support 

Veterans 

 The Need is Great! 
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